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 We are pleased to announce that Governor Sandoval has 

re-appointed Margaret Colucci, DC and has  a ppointed      

Nicole Harmel, DC to the Board.  Dr. Harmel is a Chiropractic 

Physician in Las Vegas and replaces Board Member              

Dr. Benjamin Lurie. 

 

 With sincere gratitude and thanks , the Board wishes 

Dr.  Lurie well in his endeavors.  Dr. Lurie generously served 

the Board for eight years.  He moved the Board forward in a  

positive and productive manner with his insight and 

knowledge. 

 The Board would like to thank Dr. Lurie for his service 

to the Board.  He will be missed! 
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CHIROPRACTORS ~ DON’T FORGET TO RENEW YOUR          

LICENSE BY DECEMBER 31, 2018 

If you obtained your initial license during 2017 ~ 2018, continuing education hours are not  
required for the 2019/2020 renewal period. 
 

You may verify your CE on file with the Board by selecting the “Verify CE” button below and 

logging into your renewal portal and selecting Report CE.  You may also add your CE hours 

here.  If you enter the hours and the course program#/Code# please upload the corresponding 

certificate. 

 

For PACE approved courses use the coding below: 

Course Program#/Code# NV19-000 = courses taken during 2017 and  

      NV20-000 for course taken during 2018 

 

 

 

You may also submit your CE certificates to the Board via fax to 775-688-1920 or email to 

cpbn@chirobd.nv.gov. 

To view Nevada Board approved courses or to view PACE courses select the following link 

 Continuing Education  

CHIROPRACTOR’S ASSISTANTS 

The CA application will be updated to include the revised fingerprint fee.  Please select the following link 

to print the current CA application.  CA APPLICATION    Please destroy all old forms. 

Effective January 1, 2019  

 The FBI fingerprint fee will increase from $36.25 to $36.75. 

 The DC Self-Inspection forms will be an on-line submittal, similar to the renewal process.  A notification will 

be sent to the DC’s email address on file with instructions to complete your annual self-inspection.   

 

CLICK HERE TO “VERIFY CE” 

CLICK HERE TO RENEW 

http://chirobd.nv.gov/CE/
http://chirobd.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/chirobdnvgov/content/Applications/CA%20Complete%20App%20for%20Website.pdf
http://chirobd.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/chirobdnvgov/content/Applications/CA%20Complete%20App%20for%20Website.pdf
https://nvbochiro.glsuite.us/GLSuiteWeb/Clients/NVBOChiro/Private/Shared/Login.aspx
https://nvbochiro.glsuite.us/GLSuiteWeb/Clients/NVBOChiro/Private/Shared/Login.aspx


CONGRATULATIONS to the following Chiropractic Physicians’ who passed the exam for DC licensure.  

Jason Alan Bauer, DC 

Jennifer Miller Bowser, DC 

Ronald Joseph Russeau, DC 

Ryanne Lynne Shea-Brink, DC 

Mir Shirazi, DC 

Elisha Megan Walker, DC 

 

In-person exams for Chiropractic Physicians’ are held on the second Wednesday of each month in Reno.  

The last in-person exam for 2018 will be held on December 12, 2018. 
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Contact the Board:  
Chiropractic Physicians’ Board of Nevada 

4600 Kietzke Lane, Suite M245 
Reno, Nevada 89502 

Chirobd.nv.gov 

Phone 775-688-1921 

Fax 775-688-1920 

http://chirobd.nv.gov/

